LENNE LODGE NO. 4251



Festival Secretary John Newman



19th. April, 2009

Dear Mark,

A few lines to mark the appreciation of both myself and those who attended the Lenne Lodge Ladies Festival at the King's Lynn Masonic Centre yesterday.

"Splash" justified everything you had said about them. They were totally professional, worked the audience with accomplished ease and performed brilliantly. Their repertoire and delivery was the subject of many favourable comments and I would have no hesitation in booking them again or in recommending them to others.

A good evening was made perfect for me, as Festival Secretary, in the reflected glow of an evening's entertainment by two artistes who pleased and entertained in a thoroughly professional manner.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely.

John Newman